
August 14 2017 

Sisters, 

A short video update from Chapter is ready to be viewed at the following link: 

https://vimeo.com/229531497. The video contains some highlights from Sunday’s activities 

including some reflections from three of our Chapter delegates and highlights from the 

Commencement Ritual.  

Today, in addition to all the wonderful messages, we were blessed to have received flowers from 

Brisbane, North Sydney and Parramatta along with the following messages: 

Brisbane – ‘Over the coming weeks of Chapter be assured of the prayerful support of the Brisbane 

Sisters for you in your conversations, searching and journeying, times of stillness and reflection. May 

you experience what Catherine spoke of as ‘our working hearts’ in moments of graced discernment 

and decision-making’.  

North Sydney – ‘As you gather for your Chapter please be reassured of our prayers during this 

special time for the Institute’ 

Parramatta – ‘You are in our thoughts, hearts and prayers during this time of your Chapter. We pray 

that the spirit will guide you in your journey for the next 6 years’. 

 

A regular newsletter will commence on Wednesday 17 August.  

Kind regards 

Chapter Communications  Committee (Margaret Endicott, Shirley Garland, Berenice Kerr, John 

Rochester and Sylvia Williams).  
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